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Dear Parents,  

We would like to take the children to Ayr Gaiety to see 'Cinderella' this year during the 

festive period so they can enjoy the theatre with all their friends.  We have manged to 

secure bookings for our Primary 1-3 for the 7th December 2023 and Primary 4-7 for the 8th 

December 2023.  

To book your child’s place please book via parent pay or you can get a barcoded letter to pay 

at a checkpoint as we are unable to take cash for our trips any more.  Payment will be needed 

before November 2023 to ensure your child’s seat. 

The cost is £11.00- A big thank you to our Parent Council who have very kindly contributed 

£1,000 towards the buses and Gaiety entry giving all P1-7 the opportunity to go to. 

The bus will leave approx. 9.15am and return approx. 12.30pm.    

Children can bring snacks and juice to take with them. (Please no chocolate or nuts). 

We want to ensure all our children get the chance to see this year’s pantomime with their 

friends from school. We enjoyed it so much in previous years! 

 

If there are any changes to the information you submitted on your Annual Parental Consent 

form please inform us as soon as possible to allow us to amend our records.   Please visit the 

school website to view the full privacy notice regarding usage of data shared.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Fiona Meney 

Fiona Meney 

Head Teacher 

 

  

 


